I would like to invite our Staff and Students to my lecture:
"It's the end of the world as we know it (…and I feel fine)"
A cultural perspective on

the end of the dollar-based

global financial system.

Thursday, October 20, 2011

9:00-10:30
The Reading Room
I would like to spend about an hour showing some video clips and sharing with the audience the results of my research in the field of American finance. I will focus on the situation in the U.S. with a historical and global perspective. Hopefully, the remaining 30 minutes will be devoted to sharing of comments and perspectives on the matter. As a non-economist and a non-financial advisor, I only have a cultural perspective to offer.
Respectfully,

Krzysztof Flis
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